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March 15, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Good Afternoon! Below are some upcoming events and reminders for Haviland Avenue School.

● March 19, 2024 - Haviland Spring Pictures - Check your child’s folder. Forms will be coming home.

● March 21, 2024 - Rock Your Socks

● March 22, 2024 - Ice Cream Social - Rec Center 6:00 - 8:00 pm TICKETS HERE

● March 24, 2024 - Rec ‘N’ Roll - Rec Center 9:00 am REGISTER HERE

● March 25, 2024 - Kindergarten Field Trip - Philadelphia Art Museum

● March 26, 2024 - Haviland PTA Meeting - 7:00 pm Media Center

● March 28, 2024 - Early Dismissal - Haviland Dance into Spring

● March 28, 2024 - Kona Ice at dismissal

● March 29 - April 5, 2024 - Spring Break

● April 24 & 25, 2024 - Kindergarten Registration - Details and information can be found on the district
website.

● Today is an Early Dismissal day for Haviland Avenue.
● Do not park in front of cones, in handicap parking (unless designated), or in the fire lane.
● Please do not dig in or allow children to play in the new planters in the Butterfly Garden area. We

need to keep those beds clean and healthy for the new plants that will go in shortly.

Safe. Respectful. Responsible.

https://secure.givelively.org/event/audubon-fathers-association/family-ice-cream-social-2024
https://runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Audubon/RecnRollAudubon5K


● Please make sure to continue to bring your pop tabs in.

● Please make sure to remain outside with your children in the morning until the staff is on duty to
supervise at 7:55 am. Pets are not permitted on campus for safety reasons.

● Please make sure all footwear has a secure back or strap. No slides or backless shoes can be worn.
On days your child has physical education class, sneakers must be worn.

● Please make sure to send a snack and water bottle in with your child daily.

If you are interested in volunteering at Haviland Avenue School, please see and complete the enclosed form.

You can follow us on Instagram @ havilandaudubonprek . As always, if you have any questions or concerns
please feel free to reach out to any of the above Haviland team members.

Thank you and enjoy your weekend!

Mrs. Chisholm
Administrative Assistant, Pre-K - 6 Registrar

https://forms.gle/ZnFwHN5RttqsYbQx8

